## Minutes from the General Membership Meeting of the Pullman Civic Organization June 16, 2021

A quorum having been established, President Smith convened the meeting at 7:36PM.

Opening remarks were given by President Smith, along with thanks to the outgoing PCO Executive Board and the Nominating Committee.

Installation of new officers commenced, with the following being inducted:

President – Rachel Smith
Vice President – John Lydon
Treasurer – Debbie Newman
Secretary – Wyatt Ollestad
Zone Directors – Darrell Hill (in absentia), Harriette Watson, Lynne Collins,
Margaret Kania, Luanne Wethington (in absentia)

The Beman Committee reported the need to increase the allocation for the State Historical Marker recasting from \$2200 to \$2500.

**Motion:** To increase the allocation from the Kirtchner account for the Beman Committee's recasting of the State Historical Marker from \$2200 to \$2500. **M/S/P** (Cindy McMahon, Tom McMahon)

**Motion:** To suspend the remainder of business until the July General Membership meeting. **M/S/P** (Cindy McMahon, Tom McMahon)

President Smith adjourned the meeting at 7:43PM.

Submitted, Wyatt Ollestad, Secretary